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It all started in Jurmala April 2019 at a conference on 
small ports in Baltic Sea region.

Februari 2020, an application was submitted to the 
Swedish institute  ”Baltic Sea Cooperation” for pre 
study funding with the aim of anchoring a future 

collaboration in marketing an increased sustainability in 
a common sailing area.

March 2022, an application is submitted ti Interreg 
Baltic Sea Region for support for continued work.

”Baltic Sustainable  Boating”



More than 1 000 guest harbours
(Swedish archipelago, South Coast Baltic, East Baltic Coast)

”a unique sailing area with many unique maritime 
destinations and reasons for visiting”

”a sailing area which , in cooperation, stands strong 
against the competition from the mediterranean”

”a work where we learn from each other and strenghten 
and develop the individuel port”



Risk we take

”That we get more boat guest and tourist 
at our maritime destinations”


